From:
To:

Manston Airport

 Subject:
 Manston Airport (TR020002)

 Date:
 21 October 2021 13:08:14

Dear Sir or Madam,

I would like to register my full support for the reopening of Manston Airport.

As a resident of Thanet all of my life (60 years) Manston has, until recent times, always had an airport. I believe that reinstating Manston airport will not only benefit our local community but also the country. We are in a perfect location for this and the area certainly needs this opportunity for regeneration.

I live in Ramsgate under the flight path and fully accept the consequences of this for the greater good of the area. I think that anyone who chooses to buy a property or live in an area which historically has always had an airport should already be aware of this and abide by any situations (good or bad) arising from it.

Best regards,

John Millar,